
 

Sutton Valence Primary School 

The constant quest for knowledge, learning and adventure…… 

Newsletter: Weekending 16th March 2018 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 

This week the class with the best attendance 

was Foxes with a fantastic 97.14% 

Well done!! 

 

Headteacher Good Conduct Award 

 

Rory A, Y4 – For his creative writing. 

 

Golden Children 

 

This week’s Golden Children are 

  

Hedgehogs:  Ronnie and Charlotte 

Rabbits: Maria and George 

Foxes: Douglas and Luke W 

Woodpeckers: Harrison and Harvey  

Owls: Euan and Junior 

Squirrels: Sufyan and Finlay  

Moles: Oliver and Ruby  

  

Please ask us why we are Golden Children  

 

 

Book Fair 

 

Our book fair will be open each morning from 

8.30am to 9.00am before school and straight 

after school from3.15pm to 4.00pm starting 

Monday 19th until Thursday 22nd March.  If you 

can spare some time to help us run it for 15 

minutes, at the start or end of the day, then 

please let the office know.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Evenings 

 

Next week we have our parent evenings for years 

Reception, one and two on Tuesday and Thursday. 

If you haven’t had your appointment times yet 

please do get in touch. 

These classes will also have a written report sent 

home today that you will be able to discuss at 

these evenings. 

Juniors have their planned parent conferences 

for the week after – again if you haven’t received 

an appointment time please do get in touch as 

your child is busily getting ready to share some of 

their work with you! 

 

PTA – Forest School Shelter  

 

We had a fantastic group of volunteers who came 

to school on Saturday 10th March to continue the 

work on the forest school shelter.  

Thanks to: 

David Kilby  

Dan Mackelden 

Kieran Mackelden 

Chris Morgan 

David Hockley 

Martin Williams 

Elizabeth Kilby 

Verity Bullock 

Emma Mackelden 

Wendy Seager 

Paul Seager (Emma Mackelden's parents) 

Rod Harcourt  

Adam Ormrod 

Steve Smallbone 

Naomi Clout  

Diane Taylor 

 

Also a great thank you to the 4 companies who 

donated all the forest school building materials – 

Homeleigh Timber,  Mackleden Engineering, 

Mackelden Fencing and Kilby Timber. 



Summer Club/Childcare 

 

Please see link to booking form 

http://suttonvalence.sites.schooljotter2.com/dow

nloadfile/10439332 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

19th – 22nd March Book Fair 

20th March – Hedgehogs (R) Rabbits (1)  

       Foxes (2) Parents Evening 

21st March – Cake Sale in Main Hall 3-15pm 

21st March – RNLI in year 2  

21st March – Swimming Competition 

22nd March – Hedgehogs (R) Rabbits (1)  

       Foxes (2) Parents Evening 

26th March – Y6 Parents Conferences 

27th March – Y4 Parents Conferences 

28th March – Y3 Parents Conferences 

29th March – Y5 Parents Conferences 

29th March – Pirates Day year 2 

29th March – Easter Egg Hunt -3.15pm 

29th March – Last day of term 

 

PTA  

 

Bingo Night took place last night in the school 

hall; we sold 74 tickets and raised £489. Thank 

you to Flo’s Fryers for the Fish & Chips, Barry for 

being our Bingo caller and those that attended 

and made it such a fun night. 

 

 
Easter Egg Hunt 

 
Our Easter Egg Hunt takes place 3.15pm 

Thursday 29th March at the school and tickets 

are available for £3 each, every child will receive 

a chocolate egg and an Easter craft kit.  Ticket 

requests via the PTA postbox or the school 

office.  

 
 

 

 

 

Cake Sale  

 

Caroline Wilding (Jack in Year 5’s mum) will be 

having a cake sale in the school hall 3.15pm 

Wednesday 21st March to raise money for Kent 

Association for the Blind.  KAB supports visually 

impaired people of all ages.  The charity provides 

a variety of services including fun activity days 

for children with sight loss.  Please do pop in and 

buy a cake! 

 

PTA – EY and KS1 parents evening 

 

The PTA will be serving tea and coffee at the EY 

and KS1 parent’s evenings next week.  Do come 

and have a cuppa and a chat. 

 

 

Parking 

 

We seem to have a lot of cars parking on the 

school site again at the end of the day. We have 

four visitor bays one of which is a disabled bay. 

All spaces are assigned to various children/adults 

for specific reasons. However as anyone is 

starting to use these again the parents who 

actually need these spaces are blocking the 

driveway. It really shouldn’t need an adult outside 

to stand there so that the designated adults park 

responsibly. Everyone should look out for 

everyone’s children to ensure they are all safe as 

they leave. Please do not park on site at the end 

of the day without permission from the school.  

 

After School Clubs  

 

As per our school club newsletter where you 

signed up for your child to attend clubs at the 

start of term – a reminder that clubs end next 

Friday. There are no clubs in school from week 

beginning Monday 26th March.  

 

If your celebrating St Patrick’s Day tomorrow, 

have fun ! 
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